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You have to draw a line somewhere-You can't just let
yourself go.
You can't just blindly. You have to learn to know. You
can't just 
laugh and play. You have to build your path. You can't
be moody all
the day. Sometimes you will stop and laugh. You will
see that you 
have to change but, stay bold and strong. In life you
will want a 
lot of things. but, lots of things are wrong. You will soon
find 
out. There is so much here to do. Everything gets old.
You know 
nothing's really knew. You know one thing in life. You
know that 
you will some day die, You will never know when or
how, but always 
wonder why.(Stolen from Blatz:"So sleep, scribble one,
sleep. Take 
comfort in the night's embrace 'cause the morning
sun's gonna open 
your eyes, see that you live in a fucked up place. Yeah,
sleep, 
little one, sleep. Take comfort in the night's embrace
'cause the 
morning sun's gonna open your eyes, see that you live
in a fucked 
up place.")You are shit-if you cannot see the death of
our world 
approaching faster than the lash of a whip. Can't you
see the 
despair upon people's faces barely hidden by false
smiles and false 
promises. Promises of freedom, promises of an end to
all war and 
greed. The fake people keep you looking towards the
future as a 
utopian dream. The future is not so serene. The future
is a machine.
You are shit if you can't see it happening. Look at the
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faces of 
people passing by, they are machines. The children
playing in the 
street below me are beautiful but it is a cold world that
they will
grow up into.
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